
  Town of Kennebunkport 
 Board of Selectmen Meeting VIA Zoom 

October 29, 2020 
9:00 AM  

 
Minutes of the Selectmen’s Meeting of October 29, 2020  
 
Selectmen attending via Zoom:  Allen A. Daggett, Sheila Matthews-Bull, and D. 
Michael Weston.  
 
Absent:  Patrick A. Briggs, Edward Hutchins 
 
Others attending via Zoom: Jen Lord, Arlene McMurray, Laurie Smith 
 
1. Call to Order. 
 

Chair Daggett called the meeting to order at 9:07 AM. He took roll call of Selectmen 

present:  Sheila Matthews-Bull, D. Michael Weston, and Allen Daggett 

 
2. Approve the October 29, 2020, Treasurer’s Warrant.  
 
Motion by Selectman Matthews-Bull, seconded by Selectman Weston, to approve the 
October 29, 2020, Treasurer’s Warrant.  Roll Call Vote:  Weston, Matthews-Bull, and 
Daggett.  Voted:  3-0. Motion passed.   
 
Town Manager Laurie Smith said they were able to receive some Abbot ID test kits that 
they were waiting for, and it was a battle to get them. The Town has an internal policy on 
who will be tested and when and will focus on municipal and regional operations.  
Community members will be tested if their doctor’s request it.  Tests will also be used to 
help keep businesses operational.   
 
3. Adjournment.  
 

Motion by Selectman Matthews-Bull, seconded by Selectman Matthews-Bull, to 

adjourn.  Roll Call Vote:  Matthews-Bull, Weston, and Daggett. Voted:  3-0. 

Motion passed. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 9:15 AM. 
 
Submitted by Arlene McMurray  
Administrative Assistant 

 
 


